
ST.  PATRICK’S  CATHEDRAL
TARGETED AGAIN
This is the article that appeared in the May 2024 edition of Catalyst,
our monthly journal. The date that prints out reflects the day that it

was uploaded to our website. For a more accurate date of when the article
was first published, check out the news release, here.

A group of protesters invaded St. Patrick’s Cathedral in New
York City during the Saturday night Easter Mass. Standing
front and center, they unfurled a banner with a depiction of
an olive tree and the inscription, SILENCE = DEATH. They were
screaming “Free Palestine”; their allies were heard shouting
similar chants from the street. Security quickly escorted them
out of the Cathedral.

The big media acted according to script. It was not covered by
the New York Times, Washington Post or the Associated Press,
though the latter two found time to cover Trans Visibility Day
on Easter Sunday. CBS and NBC ran a story on the protesters,
but ABC and PBS said nothing. MSNBC ran one story on St.
Patrick’s Cathedral and five on Trans Visibility Day. The
winner was CNN: it had no coverage of the church-busters but
aired ten stories on Trans Visibility Day.

At least some of the protesters claim to be affiliated with
Extinction Rebellion. Founded as a climate change organization
in the U.K. in 2018, they have now taken up the anti-Israel
cause,  championing  Palestinian  rights.  They  demand  that
leaders in the western world stop genocide and ecocide.

Extinction  Rebellion  falsely  claims  to  practice  civil
disobedience, and they are portrayed that way by their friends
in the media. The truth is that they are not unaccustomed to
violence; they are also known for taking over bridges and
damaging property.
Extinction  Rebellion  is  funded  by  rich  individuals  and
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organizations, among them being the Children’s Investment Fund
Foundation.  Left-wing  professors,  such  as  America’s  Noam
Chomsky, and eco-extremists such as Greta Thunberg, applaud
their goals and tactics.

St. Patrick’s Cathedral was recently invaded by LGBT radicals,
and now it’s the pro-Palestinian protesters who have crashed
the Cathedral.

These are not activists. They are domestic terrorists. They
could have taken over a Broadway play or a concert at Madison
Square Garden. But that wouldn’t excite them. Disrupting an
Easter Mass excites them.

At bottom, they are angry at God, which is why they chose St.
Patrick’s Cathedral to vent their anger. In doing so they are
committing the greatest sin of all—the sin of pride. Their
rejection of God and their exalted sense of who they think
they are explains their sorry condition.

They also hate Jews and Catholics. Jews were the object of
their protest—they want Israel to disarm so Hamas can win—and
their venue was the nation’s most iconic Catholic church.

Until these domestic terrorists are prosecuted, convicted and
sent to prison, these kinds of Satanic acts will continue.
They can be stopped, but the authorities in New York City and
New York State have no interest in doing so.


